
NOTICE 
Danville Water Users 

 
The Danville Fire District #1 is required by the State of Vermont to have our 

water storage tank inspected and cleaned every 5 years. The tank was cleaned 
August 26, 2024. As a result of the cleaning, it is necessary that we chlorinate 

the water for 60 days. Chlorination started on Friday October 4 th. and will 
continue until December 4, 2024. 

 


